
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th May 2025 
CSh/SSn 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to share details of the upcoming May half-term revision sessions available to 
our Year 11 students. These sessions are a valuable opportunity for students to revisit 
key topics, strengthen their understanding, and build confidence ahead of their GCSE 
exams. 
 
Students are not required to wear school uniform but should bring a packed lunch if they 
are staying for the full day. To ensure all students get the most out of the sessions, we 
expect them to arrive on time, fully equipped, and ready to learn. Please note that mobile 
phones and headphones are not permitted during lessons to help maintain focus. As 
always, our SWAT expectations will remain in place to support a productive learning 
environment. 
 
It is vital that students continue revising during the holiday period to stay well prepared. 
We recommend a minimum of four hours of revision each day, using the strategies and 
techniques they have been taught in lessons and P1 sessions. Wherever possible, we 
strongly encourage students to attend the in-school revision sessions. Previous Year 11’s 
have found them extremely beneficial and have credited them with helping improve both 
confidence and performance. 
 
May Half-term Revision Sessions  
 

Date Time Subject Room Details 

Tuesday 
27/05/25 

10:00am – 
12:00pm 

Maths R15 & 
R16 

Higher & Foundation 
sessions. 
 

Tuesday 
27/05/25 

12:30pm – 
2:30pm 

Science S1 & 
S2 

Higher & Foundation 
sessions. 
 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support in helping your child make the most of these final 
weeks before their exams. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr C Shirley 
Director of Science 

 

 


